
 

 
2-11-33 Noritakeshinmachi Nishiku Nagoya 451-0051 Japan 

Phone [+81]52-581-5327 Fax [+81]52-561-4735 

 

February 28, 2025 

 

Notification of Routine Maintenance for OA-2000 

 

Dear Valued Users, 

We would like to inform you about the recommended routine maintenance 

for the OA-2000. 

Due to the characteristics of laser light sources, prolonged usage can lead to 

aging, which may result in an increased possibility of measurement errors. 

To reduce the risk of measurement errors, we kindly request that you: 

⚫ Always keep the software up to date. 

⚫ Perform maintenance by conducting a pre-use accessory model eye 

inspection. 

⚫ Conduct daily care and pre-use model eye inspections, regardless of the 

years in use. 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and kindly 

request your cooperation in conducting the device inspection. For assistance 

with software upgrades and more details, please contact our local distributor. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

International Department 

TOMEY CORPORATION 

 


